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Off-Leash Area Working Group 

Friday, October 10, 2014 

City Hall, Room 202 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 

Attending:  P&R Commissioner DeRubeis, Alderman Susan Albright, Officer Torres, Carol Schein, Amy Koel, Bud 

Grantham, Jason Roberts  

 

 

1. Reports- Officer Torres, Officer Mikoleit, Jason Roberts 

 No report 

 

2. Area Updates 

 Cabot Park renovations are looking good.  

 Picnic tables were delivered to Old Cold Spring Park and McGrath Park as discussed. The picnic 

tables are to replace the plastic chairs in the off-leash areas.  

 Users of McGrath Park are leaving notes on fences to each other accusing people of not picking 

up after their dogs. The issue is starting to escalate. The notes and information have been passed 

along to the Animal Control Officers.  

 

3. New Business 

 No new business 

Robert J. DeRubeis 

Commissioner 


